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Date: 20 Mar 2023

Dear Parent,

Itis a privilege to pastor a church that feels a responsibility to help you prepare your son/daughter for a
home with our heavenly Father.

We will enroll new/returning members into our club on the following dates at the Central Seventh-day
Adventist Church for the 2023/2024 club year:

e 20 May 2023 (Early Registration) during Family Carnival
® 4 August 2023 (Pathfinder Registration — Day 1) from 5:00 to 7:00 PM
® 6 August 2023 (Pathfinder Registration — Day 2) from 3:00 to 5:00 PM

You will plan to enroll your child then, won’t you?

Our Pathfinder Club’s director and his associates have one purpose in working with our children. They
desire to help lead them into a deeper experience with Jesus Christ.

By involving the youth in a fourfold program of spiritual, mental, recreational, and social activities, they
will help guide them in their character growth.

They need your prayers and loving cooperation as parents to achieve this goal.
I will be looking for both of you.

Let’s remember God’s promise, “Train up a child in the way he/she should go; and when he is lod,
he/she will not depart from it.” (Proverbs 22; 6)

Sincerely, your brother in Christ,

\

Pa“stor John Abbott



